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Seventeen members of Lamorinda National Charity League's 
Class of 2015 and 49 residents of Moraga Royal gathered 
together and shared a homemade assortment of finger 
sandwiches, scones, sweet treats as well as wonderful 
conversation Nov. 4 at the Moraga Royal assisted living 
facility. Following high tea, the residents enjoyed a 
performance and a sing along with songs from the musicals 
Guys and Dolls and Annie. The annual tradition and is a 
special opportunity for the teens to spend time with their 
Moraga Royal neighbors. The National Charity League is a 
mother daughter philanthropic organization.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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